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CITY OF
JONESBORO

December 9, 1988

Roger Moore
2704 S. Culberhouse, Suite A
Jonesboro, AR 72401

Dear Roger:

Several of the City Alderman directed me to write you a letter informing you
that your 30 day extension of the condemnation of the properties at 3809 Stevens
and 3706 Griffin has expired. If you have a desire to ask for any additional
time, you will need to appear before the City Council at their 12-19-88 meeting
to explain why another extension is needed.

If you do not appear befoke:the Council at this date, it will be assumed that
you do not want any additional time and plans will be made to immediately tear

down the building as or1glna]ly dlrected by the Council.

Sincerely,

%744’/74,_- w

Jeffrey A. Gibson
Public Works Director/City Engineer

cc: Mayor Brodell -

Jim Burton
A1l City Alderman
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